The Torch Run is coming to Conrad on
Thursday, April 25%. We will be leaving
from Mountain View Coop at 10:00 am and
travelling down Main Street to the Keg. We
would like to have any Law Enforcement
Officers, their families, and anyone who’d
like to join us for the Torch Run meet at
Mitn. View about 9:45 am. The athletes are
so grateful for your support.

If you don’t wish to walk, please cheer them
on from the sidelines

If you have any questions, please contact
Karen Burditt 406 450-5295.

Thank you.




